CTLLA Public Meeting in Wrangell – March 8, 2018

Silviculture Notes
[bookmark: _GoBack]•   Make more timber available for harvest.  Provide large sale offerings that will also help smaller operators
•   Increase access for all kinds of activities by constructing new roads
•   Add more Recreation Sites on Wrangell Island Road system.  Users are willing to pay fees for use.
•   Build a road to access the timber above the old mill site on Wrangell Island
•   It is too soon to transition to Young Growth timber.  A more appropriate time for transitioning would be in 25 years.
•   Allow export of timber
•   Provide a steady supply of timber rather than a “feast or famine” supply
•   Provide timber sales on Wrangell Island – closer proximity to the Allen Enterprizes Mill
•   Not interested in 2-acre patch harvest offerings.  More interested in minimum 5-acre clearcut offering and ideally 15 to 20-acre clearcut offerings.  Interested in conventional, ground-based offerings 
•   Either get rid of Roadless Rule or make the Tongass exempt from the Roadless Rule
•   PCT costs too much and young growth stands should not be thinned 
•   There are some young growth stands that look pretty good 
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